Brant Community Healthcare System has created an Indigenous

Medicine Division led by Dr. Montour and Dr. Karen Hill with a newly-hired
Indigenous health navigator who will provide face-to-face, personalized
support for Indigenous patients and families at BCHS. This includes
providing options for Traditional medicine, serving as an advocate and
friendly face for Indigenous people and providing a culturally safe space for
Indigenous patients and families to ask questions and experience healing
just by being together.

The Indigenous health navigator approach will be based on social
determinants of health, knowing and understanding Indigenous history and
how it impacts people today. The role of the BCHS Indigenous Medicine
team will be to mitigate the impacts of a health care system that does not
match Indigenous people and communities.

BCHS is also being guided by the
work of the Indigenous Cultural
Safety Committee (ICSC), focused on
championing health equity, ensuring
the unique needs of local Indigenous
communities and addressing priority
health concerns.

Employed with BCHS for over 19
years, Christina Ingram is a Six Nations
community member who has been chair
of the ICSC for the past year. “This work
] is so important especially with BCHS
h v KB situated so close to two Indigenous
Christina Ingram communities and the large urban
Chair, Indigenous Cultural Indigenous population of Brantford.”

Safety Committee

“Every year, approximately 3% of all patients who visit BCHS are
Indigenous. As an organization, we are committed to making sure each
visit is successful for the patient and their family,” Christina said.

“That is really important to me because Six Nations is my home community
and | want the people within my community to feel comfortable, safe and
confident coming to BCHS for their health care needs.”
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From Dr. Montour’s perspective, there should be
no barriers to health care and true equity for all.

“Can you imagine what our world would be like if
we could all simply remember the Golden Rule —
treat others the way you want to be treated?”

On June 21st, BCHS staff, physicians and
volunteers are encouraged to wear orange on
National Indigenous Peoples Day. We will
observe two minutes and fifteen seconds of
silence at 2:15pm to honour Indigenous
victims, survivors and families of the
residential school system.

Dr. Amy Montour

For more information about Indigenous culture,
history and communities, please visit:

Woodland Cultural Centre
Brant Land Trust
Six Nations Tourism

Mississaugas of the Credit First Nations
Cultural History - A Sacred Trust Video

Palliative Hospitalist at BCHS


http://www.woodlandculturalcentre.ca
http://www.brantlandtrust.ca/cultural-history
http://www.sixnationstourism.ca
http://www.mncfn.ca 
http://www.mncfn.ca/culture-history/a-sacred-trust

